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Business support does  
not equal money.  

As an NGO director,  
I tell to my business partners:  

I don't want your money,  
I want your heart. 

 

Dr. Tererai Trent 
Keynote speaker at  

Global Compact 2030 
What are the bold actions being taken by the public sector to 
achieve the Sustainable Development Goals?

The UN Global Compact aims to 
mobilize a global movement of 
sustainable companies and 
stakeholders to create the world we 
want. Following the official launch 
of Global Compact Local Network 
Czechia in 2015, the Network 
hosted the Global Compact 
Summit in Prague in May 2016 
with the theme “Global Compact 
2030: Looking into the future of 
Corporate Sustainability”. 

The Summit focused on 
showcasing best practices of 
sustainable business and corporate 
social responsibility (CSR) in the 
Czech Republic, forging 
partnerships and collaborations 
among stakeholders.   

More than 200 representatives from 
the private and public sectors, UN 
delegates and governments, 
discussed how businesses can 

support gender equality, how they 
can lead social innovation, and why 
the Paris Agreement matters to 
Czechia.  

The Summit gave space for both 
local and international speakers to 
present their innovative ideas, 
exchange views and share 
experience. The participants 
engaged in lively discussions about 
the crucial role of partnerships led 
by the private sector in order to 
implement the Sustainable 
Development Goals (SDGs) at the 
national level.   

Why do the above actions 
matter to the people? 

For the first time in the country, the 
Global Compact Summit in Prague 
successfully introduced what the 
2030 Agenda for Sustainable 
Development is and what the 

Sustainable Development Goals 
are business audiences.  

Following the event, there was a 
rise of 30 per cent in companies 
joining the Global Compact Local 
Network and new interest in how to 
integrate the SDGs into business 
strategy.  

This motivated the Local Network 
to translate and localize the "SDG 
Compass", a publication for 
business from the UN Global 
Compact. 

What Goal of the 17 SDGs has 
been particularly advanced?  

The Summit forged partnerships for 
achieving the SDGs (Goal 17).  
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